
Penelec 
A FN'SlEnetgy CcmoanY' 

5404 Evans Road 
Erie, PA 16509 

April 3, 2018 

Kathleen Burgess, Secretary to the Commission 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza, 14th Floor 
Albany, NY 12223 

RE: Monthly Accident Report 

Dear Ms. Burgess, 

In accordance with NYCRR 16 Section 125.4(a) of the New York Electric Safety Standards, this 
letter is to certify that Pennsylvania Electric Company ("Penelec") is not aware of any reportable 
accidents that occurred in their New York service territory for the period of March 1-31, 2018. 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please feel free to contact my 
office at 814-868-8812. 

Sincerely, 

5$;tl/~ 
Scott R. Wyman 
Regional President, Penelec 
Email: wymans@firstenergycorp.com 

cc: Raymond Kohler 
Tori Giesler 


